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Madame President,
Myanmar welcomes the delegation of the United States of America to the UPR Working Group and thanks them for the national report. 
We also welcome the successful U.S. Election 2020, which was held recently. 
In a constructive spirit, Myanmar recommends the following: - 
1. Consider ratification of Core Human Right Treaties, namely, CEDAW, CRC, CRPD and ICESCR;
2. Step-up measures to protect and ensure the rights of the migrants; 
3. Strengthen sanctions against employers, who engage in unfair labour practices and ensure workers’ rights are not violated; and
4. Address issues of racism, xenophobia and bullying among children at schools.

We wish the United States a successful UPR. 
I thank you, Madame President.
